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Your RAC Council did not have a meeting this Month due to 

the various holidays.  We did have a wonderful year end party 

for all the RAC Reps and Committee Chairs who work so hard 

for you over the past year. 

 

At our last General Meeting we reviewed many of the 

accomplishments that your RAC helped in providing to you 

and also the RAC Health Care Committee invited the Sun City 

Center Jazzatazz Dancers to show you don’t have to just sit 

around but you can keep moving.  This meeting is posted on 

racrep.org 

 

Have a very happy holiday and a healthy and happy new year. 

 

Ron Sweet 

President, RAC 
 


